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Our first event after Cardiff rally was a cheese and wine social. After that we decided to go ice 

skating in preparation for the cold winter ahead. By complete coincidence HUGS where there as 

well. We had lots of fun skating and no one got any fingers chopped of so I think that counts a 

success. After that we noticed Christmas was soon so decided to do a Christmas crafts event. Many 

Christmas themed things items were crafted. (HUGS also decided to do a Christmas crafts event on 

the same day as well. We reckon they’re copying our programme). Before everyone went home for 

Christmas we went down to our favourite pub, Fagans,  and had curry for our Christmas meal. 

 After everyone was back after exams had finished we had the refreshers fair. We had several people 

sign up and join our Facebook group as a result. Since then we’ve only done one proper event so it is 

yet to be seen how many will stay around. The next day we decided to meet up for a few welcome 

drinks before we started properly. A couple of the people that signed up at the refreshers fair came 

along and seemed very interested. After that was FEB-U-RALLY. It was a bit cold but the rain mostly 

held off and everyone seemed to have a goodtime. After that we went bowling and apart from 

constantly changing each other’s names to ever stupider and funnier things everyone had a good 

time. Also for future reference it’s recommended to book lanes in advance unless you want to wait 

around ages for them to be free. 

Other than all those events we as always went to the usual pub quiz every Sunday. And we’ve 

actually started winning. For three weeks in a row we won the tie breaker question (although not 

the actual main quiz) and one a free pint.  All we had to do was make sure our answer ended in 59
1

2
. 

Other than that our group now has its own video game, Bee Simulator. An online multiplayer game 

where you play the role of a bee, going about your life, doing bee things. At the moment the game is 

in the pre-alpha stage, hopefully having a releasable version later this year. 

 
Two of our mascots + 1 at the Clifton suspension bridge on FEB-U-RALLY. From left to right 
Wednesday, Sheep Bee, (Still to be named)  



 

 
Bee simulator 

 


